

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

Date:

June 1, 2020

To:

Commissioners' Court

From:

Jim Skinner, Sheriff

Re:

FY 2020 Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Program (CESF)

The Collin County Sheriff's Office respectfully requests the court's approval to accept the FY20 grant request through the Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Program (CESF). The performance period for the grant is January 20, 2020 to January 20, 2022. The amount of the grant award is \$58,008, two dollars more than the \$58,006 we originally applied for.

This funding will be used to help the Sheriff's Office to respond to the COVID-19 disaster.

JS/lld